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Via Email 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
The Honourable Raj Chouhan 
Speaker of the Legislative Assembly 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria BC  V8V 1X4 
 
Dear Mr. Speaker: 
 
Please find attached a report regarding a regulation made on December 21, 2020, under the 
COVID-19 Related Measures Act, SBC 2020, c 8 (CRMA).  This report is presented pursuant to 
subsection 4 (2) of the CRMA. 
 
Subsection 4 (4) of CRMA requires that this report be laid before the Legislative Assembly as 
soon as possible.  Fellow Members of the Legislative Assembly have expressed to me their 
desire that, if the Legislative Assembly is not currently sitting, reports made under Section 4 of 
CRMA be distributed to them by your office as soon as is possible. 
 
This regulation will extend the repeal dates of Items 2 and 3 in Schedule 1 of the CRMA to 
July 10, 2021.  The regulation will allow British Columbia companies, societies, cooperative 
associations and credit unions to continue to hold fully or partly electronic meetings, despite 
any restrictions in the legislation or the corporations’ own articles, bylaws or rules, until 
July 10, 2021.    
 
Members may direct any questions to me in respect of this report and the effects of the attached 
regulation. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David Eby, QC 
Attorney General and 
Minister Responsible for Housing 
 
Attachment 
 


